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Service Advisory 

February 14, 2020 

Subject: P.T.O. Switch Inspection 

Dear Valued Customer, 

If your Cottrell headramp is equipped with a Power Take-Off (“P.T.O.”) as the power source for your hydraulic system, 

we recommend the inspection of the P.T.O. switch as part of your routine maintenance inspection program.  We have 

received a small number of reports of P.T.O. switches (less than 1.5%) that were found leaking.  Though unlikely, a small 

P.T.O. switch leak could eventually result in a costly transmission failure.  As a precaution, we encourage all of our 

customers to inspect the P.T.O. switch as part of your routine maintenance inspection.  We recommend any leaking 

P.T.O. switch be replaced. 

                           

             Below are pictures showing leaking P.T.O. Switches: 

                                       

In the event you have a leaking P.T.O. switch and your headramp is within the one-year warranty period, please contact 

us for warranty consideration at 1-800-827-0132 ext. 313, or e-mail us at warranty@cottrelltrailers.com.  
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